
REMEMBERING

Ross Fraser
October 30, 1930 - December 22, 2020

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Mary-Ellen

Relation: Stepfather

Tribute from Olga Gill

Relation: Past Neighbour on Columbine Road

Dearest Ernestine,

It is with great sadness that I found Ross' obituary in my search after I couldn't get a hold of you on

email or by phone. Thank you for being such kind, wonderful and exceptional neighbours and friends. I

hold our happy memories together close to my heart. I have missed you since I moved from the

neighbourhood and think of you very often. Please contact me if there's anything I can do.

Love and hugs,

Olga

Tribute from Olga Gill

Relation: Former Neighbour 

Our holiday together in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico was such fun and we created wonderful memories. My

condolences to Ernestine and the family. Rest in Peace my friend.


